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Senior Choir Eisteddfod 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
On Monday, 9 September 2024, the Burke Ward Senior Choir will compete in the Broken Hill Eisteddfod 
at the Broken Hill Civic Centre. The SENIOR section begins at 10.50am.  
 
All students in the Senior Choir will be required to wear their RED school shirt, winter pants, black 
school shoes or black joggers and black socks.  
  
Choir gowns will be supplied on the morning of the eisteddfod.   
 
A bus will pick up the students at approximately 10.30am and will return to school at approximately 
11.30am, at no cost to the student.   
 
Permission note must be returned to the office by Wednesday, 4 September. 
 
We hope you can come along in support of the Burkies! 
 
Carolyn Yee        Kate Hogg 
Senior Choir Teacher     Principal 
 

 

Senior Choir Eisteddfod 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________ of class _________________ 
to attend the Broken Hill Eisteddfod at the Civic Centre on Monday, 9 September 2024. 
 
I understand travel will be by bus.  
 

• I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public 
Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk 
that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not 
attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 

 
Signed ____________________________________    Date ______________________ 
 
 
 
 


